## MaineDOT has updated their website:

## Route 9/I-395 Connector Updates: 02/22/19

Work has continued on developing the design for the connector. Geotech crews have been out gathering information along the alignment. In consideration of the complexity of traffic management during construction, the decision was made to build the bridge on Rte 1A over the connector in a separate phase of the construction. This phase is set to advertise late 2019 with construction beginning in 2020. The remainder of the connector is scheduled to advertise late 2021 with construction to begin in 2022. There will be a public meeting about this bridge during the spring of 2019.